

STATE OF FLORIDA

Office of the Governor

THE CAPITOL
TALLAHASSEE FLORIDA 32399-0001

www.flgov.com 850-717-9418

January 25, 2021

The Honorable Ron DeSantis Governor of the State of Florida The Capitol, PL 05 Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0001

Dear Governor DeSantis:

Pursuant to your Executive Order number 20-44 (EO 20-44), issued as a result of the uncovered exorbitant executive leadership team compensation payouts for the Florida Coalition Against Domestic Violence, please find attached our preliminary findings to date. The Office of the Chief Inspector General is continuing its review of nine entities contracted with the Department of Children and Families who have excess executive leadership compensations. Our final report will be completed June 30, 2021.

Sincerely,

Melinda M. Miguel

Chief Inspector General

Attachment